
Magee Secondary School and the 

Vancouver School District do not 

condone racism.   

 

Please be assured that Carla Waldman 

is not a current or past teacher or staff 

member at Magee, and we can 

confirm that she has never been 

employed by the Vancouver School 

District. 

 

Thank you for sharing your concerns 

with us.  We invite you to join us in 

actively dispelling this rumour that 

gives an inaccurate reflection of 

Magee School’s staff and community. 


